
Transition Team update September 30 by Pastor Kari Reiquam 
 
THANKS TO YOU ALL! THE VITALITY SURVEY RESULTS ARE COMPLETED AND THE 
CONVERSATIONS YOU ARE HAVING WITH TRANSITION TEAM MEMBERS ARE MAKING 
A DIFFERENCE! 
 
The Holy Love Transition Team has been hard at work for the month of September. Here are 
some of the things they have done: 
  
 1) They compiled a list of questions and divided up the directory of the 
congregation.They contacted the people on their list and met them on one to one conversations. 
Thanks to all of you who have been part of these conversations!!! 
Many ideas and impressions have come from these conversations! The team is beginning to 
summarize the major issues that they are hearing. 
  
 2) The Vitality survey was completed by 65 people in the congregation.Thanks to you 
all!! Rev Dana Peterson, Director of Evangelical Mission RMS, came to help the team 
understand the results. This information will be used with the one to one interviews to help  the 
transition team determine the main issues for the congregation. 
  
 3) Team members received the book, Power Surge: Six Marks of Discipleship for a 
Changing Church by Michael W. Foss. This book will be used as a guide for reflection and 
discussion. 


